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Title iPhones / Handheld Devices and New Trip Request Folder  
 
To                            ALL FLIGHT ATTENDANTS 
 
Date Issued February 18, 2018 
 
Effective date         February 18, 2018 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

               
 
Please note that the new Trip Request does not currently support iPhones and some hand-held devices. We 
are currently working with the vendor to find a solution. In the meantime, we recommend you access the 
program using a desktop computer using updated versions either Google Chrome, Firefox, Safari and 
Internet Explorer web browsers. Some users have reported being able to submit with iPads and Google 
Chrome. 
 
Also, note that the folder will not be accessible from the Flica App. Use the full site option. 
 
IMPORTANT: Your request is not officially submitted if until you see your preferences in the Preference View. 
 
Once your preference is built it will display in the “Submit or View Preferences” folder as in the image below.  
 

 
 
Thank you for your patience while we continue to work through these issues. 
 
Aloha, 
Greg Wickstrom 
MEC Tradeboard Committee Member 

  CREW SCHEDULING Memo  


